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St. Helena’s Church of England Primary School 
“It is our responsibility to learn and achieve our dreams as a family” 

Upcoming dates 

Monday 24th & Monday 31st 
March – Parents’ Evening (3:30pm – 
6:00pm) 

Friday 4th April – Easter Service 

Friday 4th April – Last Day of Term 

Wednesday 16th April – Primary 
School Places Offered 

Wednesday 23rd April – School 
Reopens (Start of Term 5) 

Thursday 24th April – Class Group 
Photographs 

Monday 5th May – Bank Holiday– 
school closed!  

Monday 12th May-Thursday 15th 
May – Year 6 SATs 

Monday 12th May-Thursday 15th 
May – Year 5 Bikeability 

Friday 23rd May – Year 6 Church 
School Festival– Lincoln Cathedral  

Friday 23rd May – End of Term 5  

Monday 2nd June – School 
Reopens (Start of Term 6)  

Friday 27th June – Sports Day, KS1 
in the morning, KS2 in the afternoon.   

3rd & 4th July– Year 6 Induction 
Day at JSTC  

8th–10th October – PGL 
Residential (Y5 & Y6) 

It’s been a fantastic couple of weeks at St Helena’s, filled with enriching 
experiences and memorable moments. Our Year 3 & 4 pupils had an 
exciting visit to Yorkshire Wildlife Park, they built on their classroom 
learning about rainforests by observing incredible wildlife up close. They 
also took part in a netball development day at Skegness Grammar 
School, where they developed their skills, teamwork, and 
sportsmanship – a brilliant experience for all involved. 

On Tuesday, I had the pleasure of taking the St Helena’s football team 
to Boston United for the county finals. The team played with 
tremendous determination and skill, finishing 3rd in the entire county – a 
remarkable achievement that we are all incredibly proud of. 

Last week, our choir performed at the Spilsby Music Festival, 
impressing the audience with their beautiful singing and confidence. It 
was a wonderful opportunity for them to showcase their talent. 

This week, we were also delighted to welcome EYFS mums into school 
for a special afternoon tea with their children. It was heartwarming to 
see so many smiling faces and the clear bond between children and 
their families. A huge well done to the EYFS team for their hard work in 
making the event such a success. 

In addition to all these fantastic events, our children have worked 
exceptionally hard on their end-of-Spring assessments, showing great 
perseverance and progress. 

As we move closer to Easter, I wish you all a restful and joyful break 
with your loved ones. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Ed Anderson 

Headteacher 

Our School Vision 

 

Opening minds, widening horizons, developing a better world. 
 

We seek to reveal and develop the talents of everyone, so that we 
may flourish and become the valued and valuable person God 
intended us to be. We work towards every member of our school 
community being happy, confident, committed learners, reaching 
their full academic potential. We strive to open minds, widen 
horizons and develop a better world. We do this by providing a 
foundation of strong moral and social values, ensuring all can play 
an active, responsible role within the community. 

 

“I have come that they may have life, and have it to the full.” 

John 10:10 
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After-School Fun Club – New Timings and Pricing 

We’re excited to announce that, due to increased demand and the current 
government support, After-School Fun Club will be extending its hours 
after the Easter break – staying open until 6:00pm! 

The new pricing from Easter will be: 

· 3:30 – 4:30pm: £4 per session 
· 3:30 – 5:30pm: £5 per session 
· 3:30 – 6:00pm: £6 per session 

 
To pay for the sessions, there will be three options available on ParentPay 
to top up your account, based on the session length you require. 

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact the 
school office. 

Sports Day – Save the Date! 

Friday 27th June 
KS1 – Morning 
KS2 – Afternoon 

We look forward to a fantastic day of fun and teamwork! 

AŌer-School Clubs for Term 5 – Sign-up leƩers will be sent 

out next week.  

Monday – Cricket (Y3&4) 

Tuesday – Yoga with Miss Lawley (Y1&2)  

Tuesday- SATs club with Mr Goddard (invite only) 

Wednesday – Tennis (Y5 & Y6) 

Friday – Cricket (Y1&2) 
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Office Opening Times. 

Please note the office hours are: 

8:30am until 3:15pm 

There is a little ‘School Bag’ hanging by the hatch for any paperwork. 

Thank you 

EMAILS 

We kindly request that all correspondence with staff members at St. Helena’s be 
directed to admin@st-helenascofe.lincs.sch.uk in the first instance or for 
aƩendance to be sent to aƩendance@st-helenascofe.lincs.sch.uk.  Recently, 
there have been instances of parents emailing teachers and the headteacher 
directly. To ensure a smooth and efficient communicaƟon process, we ask that all 
emails go through our admin team. 

Our admin inbox is monitored Monday to Friday, and any necessary informaƟon 
will be promptly forwarded to the relevant staff members. This approach helps us 
maintain proper work-life balance for our team, ensuring they can focus fully on 
their responsibiliƟes during school hours. 

Important Reminder: No Nuts in School  

We have a new child in school with a severe nut allergy, so we kindly ask 
that no nuts or nut-containing products are brought into school. This 
includes items like peanut butter, Nutella, cereal bars with nuts, and certain 
snack foods. 

Thank you for your support in keeping our school a safe environment for 

School Association Events: 

Mini Easter Fayre, after we get back from the church–  Friday 4th April  

Summer Fayre – Now on 12th July 2025 (date changed to avoid clashing 
with the Village Fair) 
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